

Reading Comprehension

G5

ELA

A Real Find

No-Prep Activity

Google Forms Quiz



Reading Comprehension Activity

A Real Find – Form Quiz

After reading the passage, answer the questions. Fill in the bubble beside the correct answer.

* Indicates required question



A Real Find

Lester liked to collect things. On the sidewalk near his apartment building, he would walk with his eyes focused on the ground, hoping that something interesting would present itself at his feet. Lester had found many things this way. He had found a used spark plug, a soda bottle with foreign lettering on it, and his real prize: a plastic doll from his favorite cartoon show. Whenever he found an object that interested him, he added it to the collection on his dresser. He called them his "odds and ends."

One day while walking home from school, Lester glimpsed something on the ground at the very edge of the curb. When he bent down to pick it up, what he saw was amazing! It was a small object carved into a rounded pyramid shape, and it shined and sparkled in the sun.

Lester picked it up and carefully put it into his pocket. When he reached his house, he ran to his bedroom, dropped his books on the bed, and went to his desk near the window. He pulled a magnifying glass out of the drawer and began to examine his find. It looked like a diamond. Then Lester remembered something. He had heard that diamonds can cut glass, so he took the rock into the bathroom. He held it up to the very bottom corner of the mirror where nobody would notice a scratch, and he rubbed the stone on the mirror. When Lester pulled the stone away, there was a tiny cut in the mirror's surface. It was a real diamond!

"It must have fallen out of someone's ring," Lester thought. Then he began to frown. "That means somebody lost it. I know I would be very sad to lose something so beautiful."

When Lester's mom came home from work, he showed her the stone and asked what he should do with it. "We can go down to the police station after I get home tomorrow," she replied. "You did the right thing by showing me this. I know that if I had lost the diamond out of my ring, I would be very upset."

The next day, Lester carried the tiny stone in his hand up to the front counter in the police station. Lester told the policeman behind the counter where he had found the rock and how he thought it might be valuable. "Thank you for bringing this to us," the policeman said. He led Lester to a desk, where he and his mom filled out police forms.

When they were done, the policeman shook Lester's hand. "You did the right thing coming down here today," he said. "I should mention that if no one claims this diamond within six months, there is a good chance that you will be able to keep it!"

Lester looked up at his mom. "Is that true?" he asked her.

Google Slides Activity



A Real Find

Lester liked to collect things. On the sidewalk near his apartment building, he would walk with his eyes focused on the ground, hoping that something interesting would present itself at his feet. Lester had found many things this way. He had found a used spark plug, a soda bottle with foreign lettering on it, and his real prize: a plastic doll from his favorite cartoon show. Whenever he found an object that interested him, he added it to the collection on his dresser. He called them his "odds and ends."

One day while walking home from school, Lester glimpsed something on the ground at the very edge of the curb. When he bent down to pick it up, what he saw was amazing! It was a small object carved into a rounded pyramid shape, and it shined and sparkled in the sun.

Lester picked it up and carefully put it into his pocket. When he reached his house, he ran to his bedroom, dropped his books on the bed, and went to his desk near the window. He pulled a magnifying glass out



at the very edge of the curb. When he bent down to pick it up, what he saw was amazing! It was a small object carved into a rounded pyramid shape, and it shined and sparkled in the sun.

Lester picked it up and carefully put it into his pocket. When he reached his house, he ran to his bedroom, dropped his books on the bed, and went to his desk near the window. He pulled a magnifying glass out



the letter that matches each correct answer.

6. Why does Lester kind of hope that no one claims the diamond?

- ☐ A His mother wants it for her ring.
- ☐ B He wants to sell it and get some money.
- ☐ C He thinks the owner should have been more careful with their diamond.
- ☐ D He would like to keep it for himself.

Printable PDF Activity



A Real Find

After reading the passage, answer the questions. Fill in the bubble beside the correct answer.

* Indicates required question



A Real Find

Lester liked to collect things. On the sidewalk near his apartment building, he would walk with his eyes focused on the ground, hoping that something interesting would present itself at his feet. Lester had found many things this way. He had found a used spark plug, a soda bottle with foreign lettering on it, and his real prize: a plastic doll from his favorite cartoon show. Whenever he found an object that interested him, he added it to the collection on his dresser. He called them his "odds and ends."

One day while walking home from school, Lester glimpsed something on the ground at the very edge of the curb. When he bent down to pick it up, what he saw was amazing! It was a small object carved into a rounded pyramid shape, and it shined and sparkled in the sun.

Lester picked it up and carefully put it into his pocket. When he reached his house, he ran to his bedroom, dropped his books on the bed, and went to his desk near the window. He pulled a magnifying glass out of the drawer and began to examine his find. It looked like a diamond. Then Lester remembered something. He had heard that diamonds can cut glass, so he took the rock into the bathroom. He held it up to the very bottom corner of the mirror where nobody would notice a scratch, and he rubbed the stone on the mirror. When Lester pulled the stone away, there was a tiny cut in the mirror's surface. It was a real diamond!

"It must have fallen out of someone's ring," Lester thought. Then he began to frown. "That means somebody lost it. I know I would be very sad to lose something so beautiful."

When Lester's mom came home from work, he showed her the stone and asked what he should do with it. "We can go down to the police station after I get home tomorrow," she replied. "You did the right thing by showing me this. I know that if I had lost the diamond out of my ring, I would be very upset."

The next day, Lester carried the tiny stone in his hand up to the front counter in the police station. Lester told the policeman behind the counter where he had found the rock and how he thought it might be valuable. "Thank you for bringing this to us," the policeman said. He led Lester to a desk, where he and his mom filled out police forms.

When they were done, the policeman shook Lester's hand. "You did the right thing coming down here today," he said. "I should mention that if no one claims this diamond within six months, there is a good chance that you will be able to keep it!"

Lester looked up at his mom. "Is that true?" he asked her.

Lester walked out of the police station with a big grin on his face. He was glad he had given the diamond to the police, and he thought about how happy it would make someone to get it back. Still, Lester hoped that maybe he would get to keep the diamond.





Teacher Created Resources

GS10010 A Real Find

©2025 Teacher Created Resources

Google Slides Version

What's Included

Fiction

A Real Find



Lester liked to collect things. On the sidewalk near his apartment building, he would walk with his eyes focused on the ground, hoping that something interesting would present itself at his feet. Lester had found many things this way. He had found a used spark plug, a soda bottle with foreign lettering on it, and his real prize: a plastic doll from his favorite cartoon show. Whenever he found an object that interested him, he added it to the collection on his dresser. He called them his "odds and ends."

One day while walking home from school, Lester glimpsed something on the ground

at the very edge of the curb. When he bent down to pick it up, what he saw was amazing! It was a small object carved into a rounded pyramid shape, and it shined and sparkled in the sun.

Lester picked it up and carefully put it into his pocket. When he reached his house, he ran to his bedroom, dropped his books on the bed, and went to his desk near the window. He pulled a magnifying glass out

Fiction

A Real Find (cont.)

the policeman said. He led Lester to a desk, where he and his mom filled out police forms.

When they were done, the policeman shook Lester's hand. "You did the right thing coming down here today," he said. "I should mention that if no one claims this diamond within six months, there is a good chance that you will be able to keep it?"

Lester looked up at his mom. "Is that true?" he asked her.

"It is true. If no one claims the diamond,



the policeman said. He led Lester to a desk, where he and his mom filled out police forms. If you police breaking the police keep it legally."

Lester walked out of the police station with a big grin on his face. He was glad he had given the diamond to the police, and he thought about how happy it would make someone to get it back. Still, Lester hoped that maybe he would get to keep the diamond.

Fiction

A Real Find (cont.)

After reading the passage, drag a dot to cover the letter that matches each correct answer.

3. If no one claims the diamond within six months, how will the police know who to give it to?

- ☐ A The forms that Lester fills out have his name on them.
- ☐ B The diamond matches the one in Lester's mother's ring.
- ☐ C The law says the police get to keep the diamond.
- ☐ D The police will place an ad looking for the owner.

Fiction

A Real Find (cont.)

After reading the passage, drag a dot to cover the letter that matches each correct answer.

1. What is this passage mostly about?

- ☐ A how to determine what diamonds cost
- ☐ B the different things that Lester collects
- ☐ C how to identify different rocks
- ☐ D the unusual treasure Lester finds

2. Once he was home, Lester began to "examine" the diamond. Which of these words means the same as *examine*?

- ☐ A scratch
- ☐ B question
- ☐ C inspect
- ☐ D rub



Fiction

A Real Find (cont.)

After reading the passage, drag a dot to cover the letter that matches each correct answer.

4. Lester felt

- ☐ A excitement to fear.
- ☐ B jealousy to contentment.
- ☐ C happiness to anger.
- ☐ D curiosity to excitement.

5. Lester's

- ☐ A doctor telling a patient they will get better soon.
- ☐ B sergeant telling a group of soldiers to march.

6. Why does Lester kind of hope that no one claims the diamond?

- ☐ A His mother wants it for her ring.
- ☐ B He wants to sell it and get some money.
- ☐ C He thinks the owner should have been more careful with their diamond.
- ☐ D He would like to keep it for himself.

Google Forms Version

What's Included

Fiction

Reading Comprehension Activity

A Real Find – Form Quiz

After reading the passage, answer the questions. Fill in the bubble beside the correct answer.

* Indicates required question



A Real Find

Lester liked to collect things. On the sidewalk near his apartment building, he would walk with his eyes focused on the ground, hoping that something interesting would present itself at his feet. Lester had found many things this way. He had found a used spark plug, a soda bottle with foreign lettering on it, and his real prize: a plastic doll from his favorite cartoon show. Whenever he found an object that interested him, he added it to the collection on his dresser. He called them his "odds and ends."

One day while walking home from school, Lester glimpsed something on the ground at the very edge of the curb. When he bent down to pick it up, what he saw was amazing! It was a small object carved into a rounded pyramid shape, and it shined and sparkled in the sun.

Lester picked it up and carefully put it into his pocket. When he reached his house, he ran to his bedroom, dropped his books on the bed, and went to his desk near the window. He pulled a magnifying glass out of the drawer and began to examine his find. It looked like a diamond. Then Lester remembered something. He had heard that diamonds can cut glass, so he took the rock into the bathroom. He held it up to the very bottom corner of the mirror where nobody would notice a scratch, and he rubbed the stone on the mirror. When Lester pulled the stone away, there was a tiny cut in the mirror's surface. It was a real diamond!

"It must have fallen out of someone's ring," Lester thought. Then he began to frown. "That means somebody lost it. I know I would be very sad to lose something so beautiful."

When Lester's mom came home from work, he showed her the stone and asked what he should do with it. "We can go down to the police station after I get home tomorrow," she replied. "You did the right thing by showing me this. I know that if I had lost the diamond out of my ring, I would be very upset."

The next day, Lester carried the tiny stone in his hand up to the front counter in the police station. Lester told the policeman behind the counter where he had found the rock and how he thought it might be valuable. "Thank you for bringing this to us," the policeman said. He led Lester to a desk, where he and his mom filled out police forms.

When they were done, the policeman shook Lester's hand. "You did the right thing coming down here today," he said. "I should mention that if no one claims this diamond within six months, there is a good chance that you will be able to keep it?"

Lester looked up at his mom. "Is that true?" he asked her.

"It is true. If no one claims the diamond, the police are allowed to let you keep it under a law called 'the found-property law.' If you had not brought the diamond to the police and just kept it, you might have been breaking the law. Since you did bring it to the police, there is a chance you could get to keep it legally."

Lester walked out of the police station with a big grin on his face. He was glad he had given the diamond to the police, and he thought about how happy it would

coming down here today," he said. "I should mention that if no one claims this diamond within six months, there is a good chance that you will be able to keep it?"

Lester looked up at his mom. "Is that true?" he asked her.

"It is true. If no one claims the diamond, the police are allowed to let you keep it under a law called 'the found-property law.' If you had not brought the diamond to the police and just kept it, you might have been breaking the law. Since you did bring it to the police, there is a chance you could get to keep it legally."

Lester walked out of the police station with a big grin on his face. He was glad he had given the diamond to the police, and he thought about how happy it would make someone to get it back. Still, Lester hoped that maybe he would get to keep the diamond.

- What is this passage mostly about? * 1 point
 - ☐ how to determine what diamonds cost
 - ☐ the different things that Lester collects
 - ☐ how to identify different rocks
 - ☐ the unusual treasure Lester finds
- Once he was home, Lester examined the diamond. Which of these would he do? * 1 point
 - ☐ scratch
 - ☐ question
 - ☐ inspect
 - ☐ rub
- If no one claims the diamond within six months, how will the police know who to give it to? * 1 point
 - ☐ The forms that Lester fills out have his name on them.
 - ☐ The diamond matches the one in Lester's mother's ring.
 - ☐ The law says the police get to keep the diamond.
 - ☐ The police will place an ad looking for the owner.
- By the end of the passage, Lester's feelings have changed from? * 1 point
 - ☐ excitement to fear.
 - ☐ jealousy to contentment.
 - ☐ happiness to anger.
 - ☐ curiosity to excitement.
- The advice of Lester's mother is most like a * 1 point
 - ☐ coach telling his team to play fair.
 - ☐ teacher telling a class to clear their desks.
 - ☐ doctor telling a patient they will get better soon.
 - ☐ sergeant telling a group of soldiers to march.
- Why does Lester kind of hope that no one claims the diamond? * 1 point
 - ☐ His mother wants it for her ring.
 - ☐ He wants to sell it and get some money.
 - ☐ He thinks the owner should have been more careful with their diamond.
 - ☐ He would like to keep it for himself.

A copy of your responses will be emailed to slideshow@teachercreated.com.

Submit

Clear form

Printable PDF Version

What's Included

Fiction

Name: _____

A Real Find

Lester liked to collect things. On the sidewalk near his apartment building, he would walk with his eyes focused on the ground, hoping that something interesting would present itself at his feet. Lester had found many things this way. He had found a used spark plug, a soda bottle with foreign lettering on it, and his real prize: a plastic doll from his favorite cartoon show. Whenever he found an object that interested him, he added it to the collection on his dresser. He called them his "odds and ends."

One day while walking home from school, Lester glimpsed something on the ground at the very edge of the curb. When he bent down to pick it up, what he saw was amazing! It was a small object carved into a rounded pyramid shape, and it shined and sparkled in the sun.

Lester picked it up and carefully put it into his pocket. When he reached his house, he ran to his bedroom, dropped his books on the bed, and went to his desk near the window. He pulled a magnifying glass out of the drawer and began to examine his find. It looked like a diamond. Then Lester remembered something. He had heard that diamonds can cut glass, so he took the rock into the bathroom. He held it up to the very bottom corner of the mirror where nobody would notice a scratch, and he rubbed the stone on the mirror. When Lester pulled the stone away, there was a tiny cut in the mirror's surface. It was a real diamond!

"It must have fallen out of someone's ring," Lester thought. Then he began to frown. "That means somebody lost it. I know I would be very sad to lose something so beautiful."

When Lester's mom came home from work, he showed her the stone and asked what he should do with it. "We can go down to the police station after I get home tomorrow," she replied. "You did the right thing by showing me this. I know that if I had lost the diamond out of my ring, I would be very upset."

The next day, Lester carried the tiny stone in his hand up to the front counter in the police station. Lester told the policeman behind the counter where he had found the rock and how he thought it might be valuable. "Thank you for bringing this to us," the policeman said. He led Lester to a desk, where he and his mom filled out police forms.

When they were done, the policeman shook Lester's hand. "You did the right thing coming down here today," he said. "I should mention that if no one claims this diamond within six months, there is a good chance that you will be able to keep it!"

Lester looked up at his mom. "Is that true?" he asked her.

"It is true. If no one claims the diamond, the police are allowed to let you keep it under a law called 'the found-property law.' If you had not brought the diamond to the police and just kept it, you might have been breaking the law. Since you did bring it to the police, there is a chance you could get to keep it legally."

Lester walked out of the police station with a big grin on his face. He was glad he had given the diamond to the police, and he thought about how happy it would make someone to get it back. Still, Lester hoped that maybe he would get to keep the diamond.



©Teacher Created Resources

A Real Find

bubble that matches each correct answer.

ds cost
collects

"examine" the diamond. Which of these words

months, how will the police know who to give it to?
is name on them.
ter's mother's ring.
diamond.
the owner.
s have changed from

5. The advice of Lester's mother is most like a
A coach telling his team to play fair.
B teacher telling a class to clear their desks.
C doctor telling a patient they will get better soon.
D sergeant telling a group of soldiers to march.

6. Why does Lester kind of hope that no one claims the diamond?
A His mother wants it for her ring.
B He wants to sell it and get some money.
C He thinks the owner should have been more careful with their diamond.
D He would like to keep it for himself.

©Teacher Created Resources